From: Benna Ruth Solomon 
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 5:11 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: MCC 2-156-142(d)(10) reporting

Hello again, Steve. Reporting back after my trip. In addition to shared expenses with my husband, the law school paid my airfare, dinner the night before my presentation, and lunch after my husband’s speech. I spoke to a group of about 10 students about being a government attorney, and in particular an attorney for local government, especially these days. They were an attentive and committed group. It was just great! Also had an hour to take in the (free) Botanic Gardens, in what really is spring in Georgia. I hope we are next.

Benna Ruth Solomon
Deputy Corporation Counsel, Appeals Division
City of Chicago Department of Law
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